
                                                                                                                                                   
 

 
  

 
              
        14th March 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Visit to Church of the Assumption- Year 4 
 
 
Year 4 are visiting the Church of the Assumption, Abbey Road, on Friday 28th 
March.  The children will be attending the Stations of the Cross liturgy to deepen 
their understanding of the challenges Jesus faced during the last days of his life. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 10.30 a.m. and returning after 
lunch.   Children should bring their own packed lunches and a drink.  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like the kitchen to 
provide a packed lunch please complete the attached form and return it to the 
school office by Thursday 20th March.  
 
The children must wear their school uniform to the church. 
 
Please note there is no charge for this trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Harding  
Head Teacher 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 

Tel: 01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk 
Website:  www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
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